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Next Monthly Meeting  

15 May 2017 

Bulimba Library 6.45 for 7.00pm 

Cost $5 per head to cover coffee, tea and sweets 
  

Postal Address:  GPO Box 3060, Brisbane, Q., 4001. 
Email: brisbaneeast@zontadistrict22.org     Website:  http://brisbaneeast.zontadistrict22.org   

Facebook: Zonta Club of Brisbane East 
Charter Number: 1235   13 November 1989 

President’s Patter 
  

”Young People are influenced by the adults around them. We 

often don’t realise that our words and actions can carry      

hidden messages. 

1 in 4 young people think it’s pretty normal for guys to       

pressure girls into sex...and. Don’t think it’s serious if a guy 

who’s normally gentle sometimes slaps his girlfriend when he’s drunk and 

they’re arguing”.   

Violence against women – Let’s stop it at the Start 

(Our Watch Research for the Line Campaign 2015) 

At our April meeting we discussed these findings and viewed the trailers of 

the two films that we hope to feature at our movie nights this year. Both film 

nights form part of our ongoing campaign against Domestic and Family     

Violence and explore how we are raising our boys and girls.  The Mask You 

Live In has been scheduled at the New Farm Cinema for Saturday, 27 May 

and illustrates how we, as a society, can raise a healthier generation of boys 

and young men. 

To start our sixteen days of action later this year, we hope to feature Miss                 

Representation on 25 November. This film explores how the media promotes 

that girls’ and women’s value lie in their youth, beauty and sexuality and not 

in their capacity as leaders. 

I would urge each and every one of us to show our support for our Zonta 

Says No campaign. Please publicise, come along and bring family and 

friends. 

Jo 

           

Board Members 

2016 - 2017 

Jo Diessel 

 (President) 

Irene Kinder 

 (1st Vice-President) 

Kerstin Liebchen-Meades 

 (2nd Vice-President) 

Ros Kinder 

 (Secretary) 

Bronwyn Cameron 

 (Treasurer) 

Directors: 

 Margaret Casey 

 Jane Gray 

 Lyn Papa 

 Elizabeth Peters 

mailto:brisbaneeast@zontadistrict22.org
http://brisbaneeast.zontadistrict22.org/
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Fees are Due 

Our International and District Fees need to be paid by the end of this 

month.  If you have not paid already ($150 for renewing members 

and $170 for new members) please pay no later than the Monthly 

Meeting either at the meeting or by Direct Deposit into our General 

Account (details were given on your Invoice that was posted to you).   

District fees include provision of Insurance Coverage – Public Liability 

and Volunteer Worker Insurance – the first is mandatory for all our 

fundraising activities. 

April Meeting 

It was a pleasure to induct Dr Bianca Capra into our Club at our 

April Meeting.  Bianca has attended a number of our meetings and 

is one of the main organisers of our Film Evening later this month 

and also our proposed Park Run. It is great to have her as a Zontian 

and we welcome her and look forward to the valuable contribution 

she will make to our Club.     

AGM & May Meeting   

Our Area 3 Director, Elaine Harrington, will be our special guest at our 

May Meeting which is also our AGM.  Elaine will update us on District   

issues and install our 2017-2018 Board.  She will also induct Megan     

Oliver into our Club as Megan was unable to attend our April Meeting.  

Movie Night 

 We still have tickets available for our showing of the Movie “The Mask 

You Live In” at the New Farm Cinema on 27 May.  This film illustrates 

how we, as a society, can raise a healthier generation of boys and 

young men. Jennifer Siebel Newsom made “The Mask You Live In” as 

a concerned mother and an advocate for families and children. With 

the film, she explores how we are raising our boys and gets to the root 

of our societal problems with gender, violence, and the resulting     

gender inequity.  The film runs for 87 minutes and will be  followed by a 

short panel discussion on the subject.  Cost is $25 per ticket.  Whilst 

this is not specifically a fundraising event but a Club activity during May 

which is recognised as Domestic Violence Awareness Month, we do 

need to cover costs, so please promote this event as widely as you can 

and sell the tickets. 
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Club Elections 

Elections were held at our April Meeting and the following members elected to the Board 

for 2017-2018 

President:  Jo Diessel 

Vice Presidents: Kirsten Liebchen-Meades 

Lyn Papa 

Treasurer:  Bronwyn Campbell 

Secretary:  Ros Kinder 

2nd Year Directors: Jane Gray 

    Elizabeth Peters 

1st Year Directors Jill Hedley 

    Valerie Paterson 

Our Nominating Committee will be elected at the May Meeting. 

Domestic Violence Month Activities 

Thanks to Jo and HonZon Michele we had a presence at the National 

Day to Remember Candlelight Vigil at Southbank Forecourt to remember 

those women killed or affected by domestic and family violence and also 

via the combined Clubs Zonta marquee erected during the Darkness to 

Daylight Run organised by CEO Challenge. Our Club banner was        

displayed and Club brochures were distributed to those interested in  

Zonta. 

Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 

Our next Sausage Sizzle at Rocklea is 8 May with more booked for 5 

and 17 June which is a weekend day but still to be confirmed.  We also 

have Bunnings at Cannon Hill – 2 July 2017 which is a Sunday.  The 

Cannon Hill Bunnings is a very busy store so help is definitely needed 

on this day as we need four people for each shift. Again, if available on 

these days, please let Jo know.   

International News 

ZI sent an email to all members who have an email address registered 

with them re the changes to the website and the need to re-register 

and reset your password.  If you didn’t receive this or are having      

difficulties following the instructions, please let Ros know and she may 

be able to provide some guidance.  Please note the ZI website is   

completely independent of the District 22 website and requires different 

log-ins ie if you change one the other is not automatically changed.  

There have been NO changes to the log in requirements for the District 22 website.  



 

 

Date Claimers 

 

8 May 2017    Sausage Sizzle, Bunnings Rocklea 

27 May 2017  Movie Night – The mask You Live In” – New Farm Cinema 

5 June 2017  Sausage Sizzle, Bunnings Rocklea 

12 June 2017  Board Meeting – Easts Leagues Club 

17 June 2017  Sausage Sizzle, Bunnings Rocklea  

19 June 2017  Monthly Meeting, Bulimba Library 

2 July 2017 Sausage Sizzle, Bunnings Cannon Hill 

10 July 2017     Board Meeting, Easts Leagues Club 

17 July 2017           Monthly Meeting, Bulimba Library 

27 August 2017 4th Annual High Tea 

8-10 September 2017 District 22 Conference, Brisbane 

29 June-3 July 2018 64th ZI Convention, Yokohama, Japan 
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